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Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
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                          Friday, 23rd February 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Year 3 Roman Day Workshop – Monday 25th March 2024 
 

To enhance learning during our topic we have arranged a Roman workshop for our Year 3 children. Through active 
learning, group work, role-play and performances your child will learn about the Roman Empire and its impact on 
Britain. The children are also encouraged to dress up as a Roman on the day! You do not need to purchase an item, 
please see some handmade examples on the next page. 
  

Proposed Event Hosted by Year 3 

 Where  Grand Avenue Nursery and Primary School 

 When Monday 25th March 2024 

 Cost  £7 per child 

 

Action required: We ask that you make a contribution of £7 towards this educational visit.  
 
Please contribute on the School Gateway by Thursday14th March. 
 
If you are unable to use the School Gateway, please contact the School Office. 
 

 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
The Year 3 Team 
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5 Ways to Wrap a Toga - wikiHow  
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